Statutory Notice No. RCO 29

Station Road (Port Erin) Temporary Closure

The Department of Infrastructure gives notice that under section 3 of the Road
Traffic Regulation Act 1985, it will prohibit through vehicular traffic from proceeding
on that section of Station Road, Port Erin, from its junction with Bridson Street to its
junction with Strand Road.

This Notice will be in force from 6.00am on 3 February 2017 until 6.00pm on 3
May 2017 or until Station Road regeneration work is completed, whichever is the
earlier.

Access will be allowed for emergency vehicles, public works vehicles, and others with
the permission of the Department. Access for shop deliveries will be via Station Road
rear lane.

An alternative route will be via Droghadfayle Road, Athol Park and Strand Road, or
via Bridson Street and Bay View Road.

This work is being carried out by JCK Ltd, telephone number 720000.
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Signed by authority of the Minister for Infrastructure
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